

January 2012 BARC NEWS

Hello fellow BARC members!

Thank you to all of you who participated in the January Reese Race as well as our Freeze Your Fanny. The turnout at Freeze Your Fanny was bigger than last year, and a surprisingly nice day for running, despite the low temperatures.

This month, I would like to welcome the following new members to BARC: Paul Osantowski (Reese); Kathy and Tim Allen (Kawkawlin); Tim Humpert (Reese); Cathy Wedelstaedt (Midland); Terri, Bob, Sara, and Bobby Lee (Hope); Robert Huddleston (Bay City); Jane Good (Bay City); and Penny Nickle (Saginaw).

Please keep the pictures, information, and feedback coming my way.

See you at the races!

Mallory tennisfan03228@hotmail.com

BARC Bits

The next BARC meeting will be on February 9^{th} at 6:30 p.m. at the Bay County Community Center. All members are welcome to attend.

Don't forget to register for the St. Pat's race on March 18th! Visit http://barc-mi.com/news-and-events/st-pats-race for more information.

Congratulations to James Grannell for completing his first 5K at Freeze Your Fanny. James is a member of the Laker Cross Country team and finished the race in 29:35. Way to go!

http://embracedinco660.corecommerce.com/Solutions-for-Everybody/Protective-Shoe-Covers-p18.html. Anyone interested in getting some shoe covers for their running shoes to keep their toes warm in the winter this site is for you. Tammy Taylor and Linda Flues both have the shoe covers and love them.

The Bay Area Runners Club is saddened to hear of the passing of longtime member Charlie Keene. For those of you who don't know, Charlie spent countless hours for many years timing almost all our events in less than ideal conditions. He will be missed by all of us who knew him.

February 2012 Race Schedule

	Reese Winter Race Series 10K Run and 5K Run & Walk	Reese High School, Reese Rick Houghtaling (989) 529-7904 Doug Doud (989)868-4130
Sat. February 18* 10:00 a.m.	Spirit of Winter 5K Run and 1 Mile Run	Bay Co. Community Center John Metevia (989) 832-2267 Ted Davenport (989) 893-1093
,	Winter Warriors Ice Cube 1/2 Marathon, 10K & 5K	2316 S. Mission, Mt. Pleasant, MI Ryan Hackett (989) 317-5889

Race Date	Race Name	Distance	Race Director
1/7/2012	Reese Race	5K/10K	Rick Houghtaling
1/21/2012	Freeze Your Fanny	5K	John Metevia
1/21/2012	Winter Wolf	15 Mile	Chuck Hilyard
2/4/2012	Reese Race	5K/10K	Doug Doud
2/18/2012	Spirit of Winter	5K	John Metevia
3/3/2012	Reese Race	5K/10K	Doug Doud
3/17/2012	St. Pats Leprechaun	<1M	Lori Brown
3/18/2012	Al Kayner / St. Pats	5K/8K	Lori Brown
3/24/2012	BASH Scholarship Hustle	4 Mile	Terry Keyser
4/14/2012	Bangor Schools Run	5K	Tina Rogers
4/29/2012	Freeland Walleye Festival	5K	Lori Brown
5/12/2012	One world, One Future	5K	Katie LaRoche
6/16/2012	Cheesetown Challenge	5M/2M	Marty Schultz
6/23/2012	Beach Wellness	5K/10K	Kim Coonan
6/28/2012	St Stans Polish Festival	5K	Scott Ciesla
6/29/2012	Beaverton	4M/2M	Larry Sroufe
7/12/2012	Auburn Corn Stalk Run	5K	Mitch Miller
8/23/2012	Bay County CC Invitational	5K	Ted Davenport
9/1/2012	Witchy Wolf	16 Mile	Chuck Hilyard
9/3/2012	40th Annual Labor Day	5K/10K	David Cable
9/22/2012	Delta Invitational	2M	Tom Davenport
10/13/2012	Reese Invitational	5K	Ted Davenport
10/20/2012	Evie's Hopeful Heart	5K	Josona Linzner
10/20/2012	St Charles Haunted Race	5K	Cadia Humpula
11/10/2012	Don Dansareau Run	5K/10K	Mike Klosowski
12/1/2012	Reese Race	5K/10K	Rick Houghtaling
12/15/2012	40th Annual Christmas Run	5K	John Metevia

The list above is the BARC list of races, and BARC assisted races for 2012. If you have any changes or additions, please contact Linda at lflues@hotmail.com. In addition the new website is up and running but we need some content. Anyone that wants to add a race or any information please forward the information to Linda also and she will be sure to forward to website editor.

Anyone using Bay City State Park to run or walk should give George Lauinger, Manager of the Park, a big thank you for all he efforts to keep the trails groomed and plowing some areas for us.